
 

 

Welcome Back Drivers (and fans!).   

We are back for season 74 at the Kalamazoo Speedway!   

 

 

 

 

Friday Night, April 19, we’ll be a full house of cars and it’s going to be chilly.  Drivers, let’s keep things moving 

along.   

 

Front Wheel Drives 
 

If you drive a DOT car, you will be running there for the year. 

If you are an Outlaw (Hoosier) car, you will be running that class all year. 

There will be no jumping back and forth. 

The Outlaws will have an allotted time to be on the track during the practice & qualifying sessions by themselves. 

Let’s run in the class that you belong in.   

Good luck to everyone! 

  

RWD Classes 
 

All three classes will have a practice & qualifying session. 

The first session will be practice only; drivers do not have to go through tech first, but it’s highly advisable. 

The second session will be group qualifying. 

Before going out for your group qualifying session (this is the second session): 

1. You must go thru and pass tech. 

2. Your tires will be marked in tech. 

3. You will start your feature on the same 4 tires that you qualify on. 

4. These marked tires do not have to be raced in the fast dash races. 

Good luck tonight.  Be safe and have fun! 

  

All Classes 
 

There will no doubt be some tech bulletins that will be implemented in the following weeks; however, if your car 

is too far afield of the rules on week one, you may be changing things that night. 

Bring some extra lead, some rivets, a drill to drill out rivets, and a good pair of tin snips. 

You know how to read the rules for what they are meant to be;  don’t get carried away! 

Please double check your drain plugs, your dip sticks, all hose fittings, and all radiator clamps. 

 

 

THANK YOU. 
 


